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Coming up next week Way to support at home 
In Maths, we will be partitioning two digit 

numbers in tens and ones using the dienes and 
comparing numbers to 100. 

 
In English we will be using role play to think 
about how the characters in our class text 
‘Click, Clack Moo’ feel and then use this to 
create a persuasive poster advertising the 

farm.  
 

We are currently assessing the children on their 
spellings from last year, once we have completed 
these assessments we will issue the children with 

new spellings. Spellings will be tested each 
Thursday. 

 
Please remember to read with your child five 

times a week, it is extremely important that they 
are reading frequently at home.  

We have had a brilliant week back in Jet Class as Year 2s! We loved our WOW 
experience to immerse ourselves in our new project ‘What’s in my World?’ and loved 

exploring our new classroom environment.     

We were extremely lucky to have Mr Kingston (the farmer) come in to talk to us all 
about his job as a diary farmer in Wickwar. He told us all about the animals he has on 
his farm and how he looks after them every day. It was very interesting and we used 

the information he told us to write a recount during our English lesson. We remembered 
to use the correct punctuation and to write in the past tense using –ed. 

Key dates:     Wickwar walk – Tuesday 10th September 

Meet the teacher  - Thursday 12th September @ 3.40 (children will be looked after by Mrs Grainger in her 
classroom) 


